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From: McConnell, Mark <Mark.McConnell@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 10:55 AM

To: George Li

Cc: ﬂi@@.*m@.,w . TeamTelecom@osd.mil; ip-fcc@hg.dhs.gov
Subject: FW: Epsilor’ - STA Extension Request

Attachments: Filing-Confirmation for >U&tmxﬁm:mmo: Request.pdf
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Hello George,

I want to touch base with you regarding this applicant. Team Telecom has not completed its substantive review of TT13-
54 and TT13-56 due to substantial delay on the part of the applicant in responding to our questions, and also due to
some underlying aspects of the financial transaction involved in Epsilon’s activities that require additional investigation.

With regard to the STA in 13-55, which | believe has been filed with the FCC based upon Danielle Burt’s email copied
below, Team Telecom does not object to an extension of the STA.
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Please let me know if you need something further from me on this issue.

Thanks very much,
Mark

Mark G. McConnell

Attorney

U.S. Department of Justice
National Security Division
Foreign Investment Review Staff
Mark.McConnell@usdoj.gov
Office: 202.233.0749

From: Burt, Danielle [mailto:Danielle.Burt@bingham.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 10:19 AM

To: george.li@fcc.gov; McConnell, Mark

Cc: Kiddoo, Jean L.

Subject: Epsilon - STA Extension Request

George and Mark:

Attached is a courtesy copy of the request for an extension of the special temporary authorization (STA) filed on behalf of
Epsilon Telecommunications (US) Pte. Ltd. in connection with the application to transfer control of Epsilon to Andreas
Hipp which is docketed as File No. ITC-T/C-20130912-00242.

Best Regards, Danielle

Print Less —> Go Green

Danielle Burt
Of Counsel
T 202.373.6039



